
 

 

Notice Regarding August 15, 2022 Town of Florida Public Hearing 
Re: Local Law #3 of 2022; Restricting Truck Traffic on Main Street, Fort Hunter 

 
Please take notice that a Public Hearing will be held on Monday, August 15, 2022 at 6:50pm at 214 
Fort Hunter Road, for the Town Board of the Town of Florida to consider Local Law #3 of 2022; 
Restricting Truck Traffic on Main Street, Fort Hunter, NY. 
 
Any persons who wish to speak for or against this matter are encouraged to attend the Board Meeting 
at said date and time. 
 
Respectfully 
Emily Staley 
Town Clerk 


